NOTICE FROM THE LAKE SUPERIOR COURT, CIVIL
DIVISION ROOM THREE

Comes now the Court and hereby finds that pursuant to the Declaration of Emergency
enacted by the Lake County Board of Commissioners the Lake County Government building
located in Gary, Indiana shall be closed from March 24, 2020 through April 6, 2020.

PLEASE BE ADVISED that all hearings in the Lake Superior Court, Civil Division
Room Three shall be suspended through April 6, 2020.

Telephonic hearings will resume April 7, 2020.

‘In-person hearings shall be suspended through April 17, 2020.
Any emergency petitions may be filed through the Lake County e-filing system.

Court staff will monitor their voicemails daily.

THOMAS P. HALLETT
JUDGE, LAKE SUPERIOR COURT
CIVIL DIVISION ROOM THREE



